
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE PALM SPRINGS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT RELATING TO 
CONSIDERATION OF APPROVING THE 2024/2025 FACILITIES MASTER PLAN 

 Please be advised that the Board of Education (Board) of the Palm Springs Unified School 
District (District), on April 22, 2025, will review and consider approval of the LONG RANGE 
FACILITIES MASTER PLAN (FMP), prepared as of December 17, 2024 and consider adoption of a 
resolution approving the FMP in compliance with California Department of Education 21st 
Century School Fund 2011, PK-12 Public Educational Facilities Master Plan Evaluation Guide. 

 On April 1, 2025, the FMP may be reviewed at: 
https://www.psusd.us/cms/lib/CA02204874/Centricity/Domain/171/PSUSD_LRFMP_Final%20D
raft_2024-12-02_Boodmarks.pdf, or email facilities_planning@psusd.us. 

 The Public Hearing will be held on April 22, 2025, at 6:00 pm at the Palm Springs Unified 
School District, District Administration Center at 150 District Center Drive, Palm Springs, CA. 

Date:  March 21, 2025 

Publish: March 27, 2025 
  April 3, 2025 
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